
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

1st October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thanks to all of you who have been reading with your child at home. The comments on the diaries are really helpful. 

If you want to talk more about your child’s reading do give Rian and Tennille a call. There are lots of meetings for you 

to join next week – all the details are below. If the times don’t work for you, let us know and we can look at an 

alternative for you.  

Meet the Speech Therapists  

Key Stage 1 families are invited to meet our Speech and Language therapists Priyanka and Zain on Monday 4th 

October at 9.45am. They will share information about their work at Spa Camberwell and will be able to answer your 

questions.  

The meeting times for KS2 and KS3 are below:  

KS2:  Monday 11th October – 9.45am  

KS3: Monday 18th October – 9.15am  

Natasha’s Law 

A new version of our menu is on our website indicating any allergens in school lunches. This is just for general 

information.  

Sandra and Ade know the allergies for each individual pupil and prepare their meals to specific plans. Do update us if 

you become aware of any new allergies. 

Fathers’ Group  

The first meeting took place yesterday. Thank you to all of you who came along - it went really well. Next week the 

meeting will be at 9.15am to encourage more fathers from KS3 to attend. There will be a creche for primary pupils 

whose dads want to come along at 9.15am. Please let Natalie know if you need the class team to look after your son 

or daughter from 9.15am when the meeting starts. 

Vaccination reminders  

The school nursing team will be with us on Monday to provide flu vaccinations for pupils whose families have 

completed the online consent form. Please do complete the form if you want your child to receive the vaccine, it is a 

spray in the nose and not an injection.  

You can find the online form here:  

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark  

Parents / carers of pupils over 12 years also need to register online if you want your son / daughter to have the Covid 

vaccine. You can find the online form here:  

https://hrch.jotform.com/212565268103957  

Open this letter on the school website and the link will take you straight to the form.   

Have a good weekend and stay dry. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
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